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-----Original Message----- 
From: Yvonne Baginski <yvonnebaginski@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: Bordona, Brian <Brian.Bordona@countyofnapa.org> 
Subject: This mornings planning commission 

[External Email - Use Caution] 

On another note, I tried to call in on this morning’s meeting and while I got through on zoom, it stated that 
the public hearing hadn’t started yet.  I will have to email you my comments. 

That property, and the entire walk along Sheehy Creek are part of my favorite solitary walks.   That is also a 
favorite bird watching site.   This is the last open field alongside the creek. They have been discing the field 
since 2020 and have slaughtered any existence  of the ground dwelling animals.  Once an area with a large 
population of jackrabbits, several coyotes, lizards and snakes…no more.  The beavers were there about three 
years ago, but the Bus depot site scared them away. 

That is a very active wildlife corridor.  They may not be hanging out there, but they walk through at night. 

Somehow, that corridor needs protection. 

Sent from my iPhone 


